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Editor-in-chief's voice

VIDEOSURGERY

Dear Friends and Colleagues,
Dear Readers, 

We are very pleased to announce that starting from this issue, Central European Journal of Urology will include a new permanent section 
entitled “Videosurgery”. Progress in the process of publishing and presenting scientific information imposes changes that must also take 
place in the Central European Journal of Urology. As urologists, we must be prepared to accept the new ways in which science is being 
presented.

The “Videosurgery” section, led by Dr. Erdem Canda, faces a huge task. We have ambitious plans, as we do not only want to present 
single, very interesting and difficult cases, so-called “Case Reports”, because this will have no effect on the scientific development  
of the journal. The “Videosurgery” section must exist as an important link between knowledge presented in original scientific papers  
and clinical practice. This is a very important undertaking for the section. “Videosurgery” should act as a bridge connecting scientific 
theory and practice. In our understanding, it is for these reasons that the section has been created and only such a perception of this 
department will bring success for the journal in the form of real interest, which will translate into an increase in the number of citations 
and prestige of the journal.
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